Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2025/26 051 Balcony Fires
 
The request is:
 Please can you supply a count of any Balcony fire related deaths for time periods 1st August 2022 to 31st July 2023 1st August 2023 to 31st July 2024 1st August 2024 to 31st July 2025
Please also supply me with data relating to fires on balconies on residential buildings in your area, as follows; · How many fires involving balconies occurred in total between 1st August 2024 and 31st July 2025?
· In the same period, how many fires occurred where balconies were found to have contributed to the spread of the fire across the external walls?
· Please provide data on the causes of any fires that started on balconies in the period (ie; barbecue, discarded cigarette, electrical appliance fault, etc) and please provide the number of occurrences for each cause.
If your incident recording system does not include "balcony" as a recorded location, could you please perform a search on free text fields in your database for the term, as I have found in the past that this often returns useable data.

The response is:
I can confirm that Humberside Fire and Rescue Service hold this information.
There has been just one balcony related fire within your requested time period at a commercial property. The recorded cause is smoking related materials. 
There have been no fatalities related to Balcony fires in the requested time period. 


If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

